
Parent Attorney Project: Representation for 

Survivors of Domestic Violence in Dependency 

Courts in Counties in the 5th District Court of 

Appeal 

Q: We have a lead attorney working on the IFP project, will they be allowed to provide legal supervision 

and support to the Parent Attorney? 

A: No, the VOCA IFP Attorneys can only work on injunction for protection cases.  

Q: Can funds be used to pay for experts, evaluations or court fees associated with filings in dependency 

cases? 

A: Funding can be used to pay for experts, evaluations or court fees, but FCADV will formally approve all 

expenses proposed in the budget review process. We reserve the right to strike all line items 

determined to be out of scope for the project. All center subcontracts must be submitted to FCADV for 

approval prior to execution.  

Q: Is the funding amount in the request an annual allocation, or is it the project total amount?  

A: The funding amount listed is the maximum annual project budget.  

 


